Chi Yun School 20-21 Anncuncement P027e Announcement-in-charge ¢ Mr. Li Sheung Him

Chi Yun School
2020 —2021 School Year
Postponement of the 20" Sports Day

5™ QOctober, 2020
Dear Parents / Guardians,

According to “Prevention of Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) Health Protection Measures
for Schools” issued by the Education Bureau, gatherings and social contacts should be minimized during the
prevalence of COVID-19, schools should avoid non-essential gathering of students. In view of the above
principles, the 20" Sports Day originally scheduled on 30™ October 2020 will be postponed, the event will be
re-arranged afier the resumption of full-day classes, and the details will be notified to all parents.

Thank you for your attention.

A % 4

Chung Lai Kuen,

Principal, Chi Yun School



